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Missionary Of The Month
Jack & Ashley Ketteman (Japan)

Pie & Praise Service 
We will be having our annual Pie & Praise 
service on Tonight at 6pm in our Multi-
Purpose Center. We encourage you to 
bring your best pie for everyone to enjoy 
that evening! We will be awarding a 
special prize for the best homemade pie. 
Please note that this will be our 
Thanksgiving service and will take the 
place of all midweek services that week. We hope you will mark your 
calendars and make plans to join us for this special time of fellowship! 

Donations For Shoes 
We are still collecting donations to buy 
shoes for the children at the Family 
Ministries Boys Home in Greeneville. 
You can see Tim Whitson or Mike 
Anders with your donations. You can 
also designate with your offering by 
marking “For Shoe Donations” in the 
give box. We thank you in advance for your help! 

Christmas Offering For Christ 
We are still collecting our Christmas 
Offering for Christ. Our goal is $60,000. A 
portion of this offering will go towards 
purchasing a new bus. In addition we are 
also giving to help support the Ketteman 
Family in Japan. If you did not receive our 
special envelope last week you can pick 
one up at the Welcome Center. 
We thank you in advance for your generosity!

Ladies Auxiliary  
The ladies Auxiliary will have their Christmas Party on Monday 
December 4 at 6pm in the Multi-Purpose Center. The cost is $20 per 
person. Secret Sisters will be revealed that night. If you don’t have one 
and would like to exchange a gift you can bring a $10 gift. There is a 
sign up sheet in the Welcome Center if you plan to attend.  

Forever Young 
The Forever Young will be taking a 
special trip to celebrate Christmas at 
the Billy Graham Library in Charlotte 
on Friday, December 8th. There will be 
limited number of seating for this 
event so please make sure to sign up 
as soon as possible to make sure you are able to attend.

Communion Service 
This morning we will be partaking in communion together. All 
elementary kids who normally meet on the 3rd floor will join in the 
service this morning!  

Night of Carols 
We will have our annual Night of Carols service on December 10 at 
6pm. This is a night of worship and celebration featuring special music 
from our Choir, ekids, and guest singer Steve Ladd. If you have a child 
that would like to play an instrument that night, please see Bro. 
Preston. 


